
Eco News

Reminders

This term at Poplar Farm...

Good News! How you can help...

Follow our

journey

@poplarfarmsch

Make sure you are re-using

and recycling! 

Could you walk to school?

Our new Eco- Warriors have been selected and are ready to

support our school in becoming greener this year!

Our outdoor classroom is in the process of being built. This will

help us to enjoy the outdoors even more!

There will be a tree delivery soon. Eco Warriors will help us to

plant more trees to improve our school environment. 

                      LITTER
Please make sure snack wrappers,
milk cartons and food waste go into
the correct bins. 

  

Our uniform donation has made it

to Kamawornie, Sierra Leone.

Thanks to Develop Africa for

delivering it all.


